Alex Oaten

Care of Ms. Sillars

4205 Foothill Road
Santa Barbara, CA 93110
January 6th, 2015

Molly Pearson

Planning and Grants Supervisor

Air Pollution and Control District
260 North San Antonio Road, Suite A
Santa Barbara, CA 93110

Dear Ms. Pearson:

My name is Alex Oaten. I live in Santa Barbara, California, where you and the Air Pollution

Control District regulate and prevent air pollution, to keep our city’s air clean and breathable.
This helps make Santa Barbara a cleaner and more desirable city for tourists and a wonderful
place to live in for its residents.

I know that the APCD has done a thorough and consistent job of regulating air pollution in
Santa Barbara. I know that you and your co-workers also work very hard to prevent our air from
becoming too polluted. The APCD has done this for a long time and will hopefully continue to
do so for many years to come.

To help keep our air clean, I suggest that you set a threshold of zero for the net emissions of
greenhouse gases. Hopefully, this would prevent an increase in emissions, and also prevent air
pollution in Santa Barbara County, and the reduced greenhouse gas could potentially help curb
climate change. I hope you seriously consider this option. I look forward to hearing back from
you.

Sincerely,

(Mo

Alex Oaten



